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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Sharon Belt, Hearing Officer Committee Chair
Date:

July 28, 2015


Subject:
End Year Report
I have fulfilled the charges of my committee throughout the 2014-2015 NADE year, including communicating with members of the committee regularly, providing a mid-year report to the Board and preparing an article for the Advocate outlining the functions of the committee and encouraging input from the membership.  I will be unable to attend the National Training Conference, but have discussed the breakout session with the conference organizers and am certain they will handle it appropriately.

I would like to thank Jeff Price, and the NADE Board, for allowing me to serve the membership in this capacity.  As I am retiring at the end of this year (woohoo!!!!), this will be my last term as the Hearing Officer Chair.

